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CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

. RECEIVED
DATE: June 6, 2018 CITY OF LOS ANGELES
TO: Vincent P. Bertoni, Director of Planning JUN 13 2018

Department of City Planning
MAJOR PROJECTS
UNIT

Attn: Luciralia Ibarra, City Planner ,)
Department of City Planning

FROM: Ali Poosti, Division Manager
Wastewater Engineering Services Division
LA Sanitation

SUBJECT: 1045 OLIVE PROJECT - NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL
LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

This is in response to your May 22, 2018 Notice of Environmental Leadership Development
Project for the proposed mixed-use project located at 1033-1057 S. Olive Street, Los Angeles,
California 90028. LA Sanitation, Wastewater Engineering Services Division has received and
logged the notification. Upon review, it has been determined that the project is unrelated to
sewers and does not require any hydraulic analysis. Please notify our office in the instance that
additional environmental review is necessary for this project.

If you have any questions, please call Christopher DeMonbrun at (323) 342-1567 or email at
chris.demonbrun(@lacity.org

CD/AP: mg

c: Kosta Kaporis, LASAN
Christopher DeMonbrun, LASAN
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